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CLOSURE OF YOUR CANTEENS 
 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
As you will now be aware from briefings at your store that the company now plan to consult 
regards the closure of your canteens.  GMB has not agreed to the canteen closures.  
 
GMB is currently being consulted regards the company proposals.  Along with consultation 
taking place at the ASDA Retail Forum, there will be other planned meetings too.  
 
As you know the company are now formally consulting, and as such GMB members can raise 
their questions of concern with the GMB rep, or with their GMB Full Time Officer.  
 
Security of employment is our number one objective for all affected GMB members, and if it 
comes to it redeployment into another position at your store.  
 
We will continue to do our best, and represent our members that are affected.  

  

 

Mick Rix 
Mick Rix 

National Officer 
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